VRCBVI SATURDAY SEMINAR

PAC Mate

The Virginia Rehabilitation Center for the Blind and Vision Impaired and Freedom Scientific will offer PAC Mate training on Saturday, March 7, 2009 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the VRCBVI Activities and Administration Building. 

Prerequisites:  Proficiency in Grade 1 Braille and keyboarding using either six-key Braille entry or qwerty keyboard
Seminar Costs: $25.00 (includes lunch and refreshments)

Registration Deadline:  Feb. 20, 2009
Level I   –   Beginner skills will include:
· Moving through menus and opening menu items

· Getting help

· Setting voice commands

· Setting keyboard and reading commands

· Accessing the manual

· Creating new files in FS Edit

· Opening existing files in FS Edit 

· Using reading commands in FS Edit
· Using editing commands in FS Edit
· Formatting text in FS Edit
· Saving files in FS Edit

· Using the spell checker in FS Edit
· Printing FS Edit files 
· Calculating using FS Calc
· Setting and reading time and date

· Entering appointments in the calendar

· Retrieving appointments from the calendar

· Entering personal data in the address book

· Retrieving personal data from the address book
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Level II   –   A demonstration of skills may be offered, depending on registrant skills.  Level II skills would include:

· Creating files in Pocket Word

· Opening existing files in Pocket Word

· Editing files in Pocket Word

· Saving files in Pocket Word

· Using the spell checker in Pocket Word

· Cutting, copying, and pasting text in Pocket Word 

· Deleting and renaming  files 
· Printing Pocket Word files

· Making folders

· Copying and moving files to specific folders

· Copying and moving files to specific drives

· Saving files in specific formats

· Saving files in specific folders

· Saving files to specific drives

· Using the standard calculator

For further information and to register for this class contact:

Carol D. Koger

VRCBVI

401 Azalea Avenue

Richmond, VA 23227

(804) 371-3326

carol.koger@dbvi.virginia.gov
